
Subject: Response to Proposed Parking Minimum and ADU Policy – Friends of 
Sunset Heights Neighborhood Association  

To: Mayor Renard Johnson   
CC: El Paso City Council   
From: Friends of Sunset Heights Neighborhood Association   
Date: August 13, 2025  

Dear Mayor Johnson and Members of the El Paso City Council,  

On behalf of the Friends of Sunset Heights Neighborhood Association, we are writing to 
express our overwhelming support in the lifting of parking minimums. We hope that this will 
facilitate new development in the city center, increase walkability, and reduce heat producing 
blacktop parking. 

At this time, we do not support the AUD proposal in its current form due to issues regarding 
safety and code enforcement.  We look forward to working with the City in helping craft a 
policy to best implement an AUD policy that will meet the needs of affordable housing, safety, 
and density in our beautiful city.   

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Sincerely,   
Daniel Rubio  
President   
 
Friends of Sunset Heights Neighborhood Association  
friendsofsunsetheights@gmail.com   
(915) 283-9064 


